
     

      
 

 

 

 

November 6, 2020 

 

 

 

To: ILA Workforce in Pennsylvania, New Jersey, and Delaware 

 

 

Re:  COVID-19 International Travel Advisory 

 

 

The COVID-19 Committee has been fielding questions regarding International travel and 

the need to quarantine.  The Committee has agreed that any travel outside of the U.S. and its 

jurisdictions will require a person to quarantine for 14 days before returning to work.   

 

During the quarantine period, you may be eligible for unemployment insurance benefits, 

and you are encouraged to make application for those benefits.  You may also be eligible for 

benefits from the USMX-ILA Coronavirus Pandemic Relief Fund.  Please contact either the ILA 

Benefit Fund Office or your Local Union for help in applying for these benefits. 

 

Please note:  Any employee who travels Internationally after July 31, 2020 will not 

be eligible to apply to the USMX-ILA Coronavirus Pandemic Relief Fund. 


